
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: November 25, 2024 

FROM: Kirk Riggs, Acting Town Administrator / Chief of Police 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider awarding a Solid Waste and Recycling Contract and 
authorize the Mayor and Acting Town Administrator to begin negotiations with said 
company for solid waste and recycling services to begin January 1, 2025. 

SUMMARY: 

Town Council approved the Request for Proposals for Solid Waste and Recycling Services at their 
meeting on October 15, 2024.  

On Wednesday, November 13, 2024, the Town received proposals for our current provider Waste 
Connections, Community Waste Disposal (CWD), and Frontier Waste Solutions. 

Staff will provide a recommendation during the November 25, 2024 meeting.   

This meeting is to award the contract and allow time for all parties to negotiate a final contract to be 
brought forward to the Council at the December 17, 2024 meeting. 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION:  N/A 

 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION:  

Move to award a Solid Waste and Recycling Contract and authorize the Mayor and Acting Town 
Administrator to begin negotiations with said company for solid waste and recycling services to begin 
January 1, 2025. 

 
ATTACHMENTS:  None 

 


